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LD 1466 LR 2104(01)

Fiscal Detail and Notes
Requiring the Public Utilities Commission (PUC) starting January 1, 2012 to refrain from imposing any greater 
regulatory burdens on telephone utilities than those that were applicable to telephone utilities as of January 1, 2011 
and to amend PUC rules and procedures accordingly, as well as to submit a plan to the Legislature to ensure equal 
regulatory treatment for all telecommunications providers, may result in minor additional costs that the PUC can 
absorb within existing budgeted resources.  
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Fiscal Note Required: No

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - Other Special Revenue Funds

An Act To Ensure Regulatory Parity among Telecommunications Providers

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Rep. Fitts of Pittsfield

Committee: Energy, Utilities and Technology
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